Does EPA’s Clean Power Plan
Threaten Reliability?

Advanced Energy Economy presents a free on-
demand webinar discussing how advanced energy
technologies can be utilized by grid operators
to safeguard reliability as states modernize
their electric power systems under the Clean
Power Plan.

The North American Electricity Reliability Corporation (NERC)
issued a report in November that raised questions about the
potential impact of EPA’s (Clean Power Plan (CPP) on the
reliability of the electric system, AEE says on its website.

In this technical review of the NERC report commissioned by
the Advanced Energy Economy Institute (AEEI), the Brattle
Group explores the technology, operational, and market options
that will allow states and power system operators to meet CPP
requirements without compromising reliability.

Watch the on-demand webinar.
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